
 

 
February 9, 2022 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

My name is Sunil Kumar, I am writing to support House Bill 785 and SB 602. We are committed to 

helping service organizations which provide employment, housing, supportive, wrap around and or other 

services and resources to the economically challenged. 

We have supported and will continue to support organizations such as America Works and the Bail 

Diversion Program as their service delivery goals are in alignment with our program goals when it comes 

to serving residents in the area. We have seen firsthand how our partnership creates and delivers an 

effective service delivery system while also addressing the complex employment challenges facing the 

low-income populations.  

In conclusion, let it be known that our agency and staff fully support the efforts of the Work First 

Foundation through its partnership with America Works to help individuals achieve long-term 

employment.  We applaud their efforts to build a program that helps individuals obtain the resources 

needed towards short- and long-term goals for themselves and their families. 

Please contact me at 410-646-1700 with any concerns or questions regarding this testimony. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sunil Kumar 

General Manager 

 


